Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

December 19, 2011
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Eric Mabe


Lewis Russell

Doug Hall


Jason Back
Blake Smith


Jim Potts

Brian Lennon

Members Absent: None  
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson and Brandon Darrow.  
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Public Forum:  None   
Approve previous meeting minutes:  
A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Doug Hall to approve the minutes of the November 21, 2011 meeting.  The motion carried unanimously.
Payment of the bills:

A motion was made by Doug Hall and seconded by Jason Back to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

Budget amendment:

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Doug Hall to accept a budget amendment of $5,200 added to the school vehicle fund.  The motion carried unanimously.

AEIS and School Report Card:
Mr. Johnson presented the AEIS report and school report card to the Board.  

Administrative Reports:

Superintendent—Mr. Johnson gave the Board the superintendent’s evaluation forms.  Eric Mabe told the Board to return them as soon as possible.     
Principal’s Reports:

Mr. Johnson presented the elementary report of enrollment of 127 and upcoming 
Mr. Johnson presented the secondary report of enrollment of 122 and upcoming events.  
At 6:33 p.m. a motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Jason Back to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
